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From left: KCMV members Barry Behr, Sam
Sperry and Mike Metcalf, Moraga Rotary
President Dianne Wilson and Rotarians Kevin
Reneau and John Erickson. Photo Stan
Holcenberg
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Kiwanis Club of Moraga Valley contributes to Moraga
Rotary's All-Access Playground project
Submitted by Dick Olsen

Representatives of the Kiwanis Club of Moraga Valley
recently presented a check to the Rotary Club of Moraga
in support of Rotary's All-Access Playground Project,
which is to be constructed at the Moraga Commons Park.

Current KCMV President, Sam Sperry, congratulated the
Rotarians on the remarkable success of their Club's 50th
Anniversary Project - the building of an All-Access
Playground for which the Rotarians have contributed
$285,000 to the Town of Moraga. Sperry noted: "Our
Club and Moraga Rotary have a long history of
supporting each other's fundraising endeavors in order to
foster the greater good of our local communities. In
particular, both of our organizations focus on supporting
the needs of our region's children."

Reach the reporter at: info@lamorindaweekly.com
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